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Only a few weeks ago, we offered our first girls football club after school. After only four 
training sessions the team played their first match against Dobwalls School. For many of 
the team it was there first experience of playing in a match outside of training. They played 
fantastically, showing great teamwork and determination. It was incredible to see the      
encouragement they gave each other on the pitch. The result may not have gone our way, 
but it was an important first step for these young players. I look forward to building on the 
success of the team next year. Thank you to all the parents who came along to support the 
team - you really helped inspire them to keep on going.  

Next week is our final week before the summer break. On Tuesday, children will have the 
opportunity to spend time in their new class - see yesterday's letter. There is also the Key 
Stage 2 performance on Monday afternoon and Wednesday evening. I've heard the        
rehearsal and must say that I cannot wait to see the final performances.  

This week quite a few children have told me they've already signed up for the summer 
reading challenge. There is still time to sign up at any of Cornwall's libraries. If you         
complete the challenge of reading 6 books by September, you get a voucher for a free 
swim session.  

Matt Davies 

 
 
 
 
 
6th June—18th July (every Tuesday except 4th July) 
- Buzzards class swimming 
17th July—KS2 summer performance. 1.30pm 
19th July—KS2 summer performance. 6pm 
20th July—Non-school uniform. £1 voluntary      
donation to the PSA 
21st July—Year 6 leavers assembly 9.15am 
21st July—Last day of term 
24th and 25th July—INSET days. School closed 
26th July—3rd September—Summer holiday 
4th September—Start of the Autumn term 
4th September—INSET Day. School closed 
5th September—Children return to school 

Attendance 
 

Wrens 94.74%   
 
Doves  96.94%  
 
Puffins  95.03%   
 
Buzzards  95.07% 
 
Whole school 95.53% 

Congratulations to Helen Tubby who is the 
winner of the PSA’s school lottery this week! 
 
Helen kindly donated the winnings back to 
the school 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/
school/pensilva-primary-school  
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